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MEMBER QUESTIONS  
 

From Councillor Kevin Pardy 
 
Having read the very promising and positive Together4Children annual report, I 

have the following question: 

Why isn’t there a breakdown of children’s ages or mention of children with 

disabilities?  It is important to know percentages of age and disability groups 

accepted for adoption. I’m presume that it is more difficult for older children and 

children with disabilities to be adopted, is that the case. We need to know the 

future for these children, if not adopted and what we do to encourage and 

support those that adopt such children in these categories.   

 
 


